Fish and Game Reminds Public on Regulations

The Board of Fish and Game reminded the public today that it is soliciting regulatory proposals for consideration at its next meeting scheduled for Nov. 30 at Kenai.

Only those proposals dealing with commercial fishing (except king crab) and sport fishing regulations will be considered by the board at the Kenai meeting.

Public proposals to be considered must be received by the Board of Fish and Game, Subport Building, Juneau, Alaska, no later than Oct. 31. Each proposal must be precisely stated and contain a justification for the proposed change to the regulation.

The proposal also must refer to the specific regulation by number, as in the following example: 5 AAC 09.350 (24) Dudley Bay, amend to extend the closure to one mile.

Only persons who have submitted written proposals may testify at the Kenai meeting and testimony will be limited to the proposal submitted.

Those proposals adopted for consideration by the board will be accepted or rejected at the February meeting.